
Stolen Drain Covers  

All three of your Elm Park FOCUS team members received reports of drain covers stolen from 

Cowdray Way and Petworth Way.  We reported this to the Havering out of hours emergency 

number 01708 433999 and asked them to make them safe as we didn’t want residents or cars 

having accidents or getting trapped. 

We received confirmation of our reports and were advised that these thefts had happened all over 

Havering.  Please look out for thefts in your area. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Barry Mugglestone went to 
check that the warning cones had been 
put out in Petworth Way and Cowdray 
Way. 
 
Thanks to Highways for their prompt 
action. 

 

Weeding, Litter Pick and Graffiti reports 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
Cllr Stephanie Nunn and Julie Wilkes 
had a final weeding and litter picking 
session on Friday in Elm Park town 
centre.  They also photographed and 
reported graffiti and asked for it to be 
removed.  Next community session in 
the New Year watch out for details on 
the noticeboard or in FOCUS. 

 


